
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

This week I met with my Thursday SEL classes, and we accomplished a lot. K Prep
read “Lacey Walker, Nonstop Talker” and played a game to help learn when it’s
time to talk or time to listen. 1st grade did an excellent job listening and waiting.
We practiced using self-talk for calming down. We learned that what we say to

ourselves can change the way we feel, for better or for worse.  2nd grade is
working hard to put the calm down skills into practice at school. Practice is key to

it becoming routine. 5th grade amazed me with their small group skills – they
listened to each other, showed respect for each other’s views, and completed the
group task. 6th grade shared the positive quality they are bringing to Villa Marie

for the visit next Tuesday and they included respect, kindness, patience, and
humor. Should be a great visit!

This Week with Mrs. Kelly
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Shorts are back for the uniform for the fourth
quarter, starting Monday!

Both SEPA and School Committee members
are staying on board for the 2025-26 school
year. Therefore, there will not be applications

going out for open positions at this time. 

 Seedlings for Children. Classrooms will also
have jars for students to bring in their

change for Lenten almsgiving, and the
proceeds will also go towards Seedlings for

Children. 

April lunch orders are open; lunch orders
close next week

Lunches on April 2nd and April 3rd will be
switched. Chicken nuggets will be on

Wednesday, April 2nd, and hot dogs will be
that Thursday, April 3rd.

UpdatesUniform Reminders
Navy performance “swishy” joggers are

not uniform pants. Please make sure that
these are not worn to school. Grades 3-8

should be wearing a belt with pants. 

K-4 girls must wear jumpers next year.
The exception is for add-to-uniform

Fridays where K-4 girls can wear skirts
with a St. Edith shirt.

Book Fair Next Week!

https://www.seedlings.org/


Link to school calendar
SCRIP Physical Card Order
Dates are due in RaiseRight by
3PM on 2nd Friday of each
month: April 11 and May 9.
See March is Reading Month
calendar attached to the
email!
The next 8th grade bake sale
is Wednesday, March 26th!

Sign up for lunch duty for the week of March 24th, 2025
PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

Book Fair sign up
Fish Fry sign up
Literacy Night sign up
Grandparents Day volunteering sign up

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55818539-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55818536-1stthru
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C45ABAB2EA7FE3-55523298-spring
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FA4AD2DA0F5C07-49020874-literacy#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAA92AABFD0-55828398-volunteers#/


Fish Fry Dessert Schedule 

March 7th 

March 14th 

March 21st 

March 28th 

April 4th 

April 18th
Drop off all donations at
the parish hall. 

 

All Grades 

PS4/PS3 

K-Prep 

Kindergarten 

3rd 

8th 

1st 
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4th 

5th 

7th 

 

All Grades 

Each Lenten season, the families of St. Edith Catholic School are asked to
provide baked goods/desserts for each Friday Fish Fry. All desserts should
be dropped off either the Thursday before or Friday of Fish Fry. A table or
cart will be outside of the school office to collect the desserts. If you are
dropping off on Friday after 3 pm, please take your dessert directly to the 
parish hall. Desserts can be store bought or homemade. 

April 11th 6th All Grades 

Date Grade Grade 



Mother-Son Dance date hasMother-Son Dance date hasMother-Son Dance date has
been changed to May 31st!been changed to May 31st!been changed to May 31st!


